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A mess age from Mrs Robinson  

I hope you all had an enjoyable and sun - filled Easter 

break. This term promises to be a busy one, with lots of 

events and whole - school events such as Sports Day. These 

dates will be released in good time for parents/carers to 

make arrangements to attend where necessary, and will 

�E�H���L�Q���R�X�U���¶�F�D�O�H�Q�G�D�U�·���V�H�F�W�L�R�Q���R�I���H�D�F�K���Z�H�H�N�·�V���Q�H�Z�V�O�H�W�W�H�U�� 

As we start a new term, it is a great opportunity for me to 

remind par ents/carers that the newsletter is our regular 

and most important way of keeping up to date with the 

�S�U�H�Y�L�R�X�V���Z�H�H�N�·�V���H�Y�H�Q�W�V���D�Q�G���X�S�F�R�P�L�Q�J���R�Q�H�V���W�R�R, as well as 

our Twitter and Facebook page .  

Last night our school choir performed at the Young Voices 

25th  Ann iversary Concert in Sheffield. It truly was a 

magical experience. I was so proud of our choir, who 

performed with enthusiasm and passion. Their dance 

moves were very impressive too! Thank you to all of our 

families for supporting the children with this and  

�P�D�N�L�Q�J���W�K�H���W�U�L�S���S�R�V�V�L�E�O�H�����<�R�X���G�H�V�H�U�Y�H���D���J�R�R�G���Q�L�J�K�W�·�V���V�O�H�H�S��

and rest!  

Wishing you all well for the term ahead,  

Mrs Robinson  

 
 

 

Our School Target is 97%

 


